Drumcree Parish Web Site

Parish Meeting - Tuesday 21st February

What will our Parish look like in 5 years time?

This meeting will take place at 7.30 pm in Drumcree Pastoral Centre. It is an open gathering for all parishioners
interested in discussing issues of challenge and possibility for the parish in years ahead.

Some of the matters to be addressed include Church attendances and levels of sacramental practice; the declining
number of priests and religious; and the implications of Baptism and the responsibilities of the lay faithful.

This is an important gathering and the results from these diocesan wide engagements will help shape the pastoral plan
for the next few years. Parishioners from others parishes in the pastoral area are also welcome to attend.
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